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Friday 7th June 2024 

Dear families,  

Welcome back to a busy half term, this year has flown by!  

 

Overleaf you will find our medium-term plan for this half of the Summer Term.  This gives you an 

overview of what we will be learning in class.  Our main theme, ‘Land ahoy’ is mostly history-based and 

will focus upon Grace Darling’s sea rescue, RNLI, lighthouses and pirates. Please encourage your child 

to discuss what they have been learning each week.  

 

Our PE is timetabled for Wednesday and Thursday afternoons.  Lessons will cover athletics and 

football. Please remember to send your child into school wearing their PE kit on Wednesday and 

Thursday.  

 

We ask children to bring their book bags and water bottle into school each day.  Please continue to 

encourage your child to read with you EVERY day.  We have changed our reading systems and have 

included an explanation around these changes previously.  If you would like further clarification, 

please speak to one of the Year 1 team.  Please continue to sign the comments book when your child 

has read to you. 

 

We will continue to set weekly maths challenges.  Maths challenges will be sent home on Fridays to be 

completed and returned by the following Wednesday.   

 

Towards the end of this half term, we will be visiting Appley and Puckpool Park. More details to 

follow… 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Edmonds, Miss K Stone, Mrs L Muncaster and the Year 1 team 
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